PUBLIC HEARING
POLE LOCATIONS
STERLING, MA
November 29, 2017
BUTTERICK MUNICIPAL BUILDING
ROOM 205 at 6:35 pm

The Board of Selectmen will hold a pole hearing on November 29 at 6:35 pm in the Butterick Municipal
Building, 1 Park Street to review and approve the application of the Sterling Municipal Light Plant to set
four (4) new poles. All four (4) new poles will be set on Swett Hill Road, Sterling and spanning
approximately 650 feet Northwest of Existing pole #13 Swett Hill Rd. Continuing until pole #9 Swett Hill.
On the corner of Swett and Hall Ave. Maps and additional information may be seen in the Selectmen’s
office in the Butterick Municipal Building, 1 Park Street, Sterling.
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Proposed Pole Locations are the Red Dots
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